
 

 

 
 

Website & Technology Committee Meeting Minutes 
July 12, 2021 @ 7:00pm 

 
A meeting of the South Riding Proprietary Website and Technology Committee was convened this 
day in person at South Riding Center.  
 
Committee Members Present: Michael Beardslee, Drew Ellis, Michael Hardin, Jim Bramnick 
 
SRP and Board Representatives Present: Pat Himes (Board Liaison), Wendy Taylor, Kristi 
Felouzis, and Laydy Reyes (Staff). 
 
Guests Present: None 
 
Call to Order – Chair, Mr. Beardslee called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and asked if anyone 
would be recording the meeting.  
 
Resident Comment – None 
 
Approval of Minutes – Mr. Ellis MOVED, and Mr. Hardin SECONDED to approve the June 2021 
minutes as presented. The motion PASSED 3-0-1. Mr. Bramnick abstained as he was not present at 
the June meeting.  
 
 
Board of Directors Updates – Mr. Himes provided updates from the July 1st Board meeting. 
  
Discussion 

• Further update regarding server incident with Town Hall computers was discussed along 
with follow up recommendations and requests by members.  

• A committee member will be attending a conference to obtain further information on 
programs available today for updates of interest to the committee.   
 

 
                                                                                   

Adjourn – Mr. Ellis MOVED, and Mr. Bramnick SECONDED to adjourn the meeting at 7:50 p.m. 

 

Next Meeting: August 16, 2021 @7:00pm in person at Town Hall.   


